
March 26, 2024 

END OF LIFE NOTICE: PAX S920 PCI 4.x 

To Our Valued Customers and Partners, 
PAX Technology, Inc. is proud to provide the market with the most innovative and secure 
payment technology solutions available. As part of this focus, we must discontinue production 
and support of older products as necessary.  

We have made the decision to officially announce the End-of-Life of our S920 PCI 4.x. This 
includes the following part numbers:

• S920-0QW-R74-11LA
• S920-0QW-R74-12LA
• S920-0QW-R74-23LA
• S920-0QW-R74-25LA

FINAL ORDER DATE: With the release of this notice, we will no longer be taking or shipping 
any further orders for S920 PCI 4.x. Current orders have or will be fulfilled as remaining 
inventory allows.  

END-OF-DEVELOPMENT DATE: There will be no new PAX-sponsored software development 
or application enhancements after the release of this notice. PAX will however continue to 
issue bug fixes for critical issues for 1 year, or until 26-March-2025.

END-OF-SERVICE DATE: We will endeavor to do repairs up to 1 year after the date of this 
notice or as component availability permits.  

Please feel free to contact your local PAX salesperson for additiona information.

Thank you, 

Matthew Halawa

Marketing Director

https://www.pax.us/portfolio_page/a35/
https://www.pax.us/portfolio_page/a80/
https://www.pax.us/portfolio_page/q25/



